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Isakson Announces Recommendations for 
Water Resources Development Act 

                                                                                                                      
WASHINGTON – U.S. Senator Johnny Isakson, R-Ga., today announced his recommendation of 
Georgia projects to be authorized in the next Water Resources Development Act. Isakson believes these 
are critical water infrastructure projects for Georgia.  
 
The Water Resources Development Act authorizes projects for funding but does not appropriate any 
federal dollars for them. Any project authorized under this Act will receive funding only if Congress 
later decides separately to appropriate federal dollars for it in the appropriations process. 
 
Isakson’s requests are listed in alphabetical order.  
 
Savannah Harbor Expansion Project, to increase the authorized project cost from 
$453,643,000 to $651,857,000  
Request is to increase to $651,857,000 the authorization of the Savannah Harbor Expansion Project 
from $453,643,000 as recommended by the Chief of Engineers, Army Corps of Engineers.  The 
project was initially authorized in section 101(b)(9) of the Water Resources Development Act of 
1999 (Pub. L. 106-53; 113 Stat. 279- 280). This is a request for increased authorization, and the 
project is still subject to appropriation for actual spending. 
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